JUN 1 ¢« 978

g/hlyu— Corpiation of Ameriea Licemse No. SNB-744
Attention: My Pramk P. Kristeff Inspection Ne. TE-@R
6 Cotporate rrk Drive Docket No. 40-7087
Whits Plains New York 10604 o

Reflerante: our letter dated Jume 2, 1976.
in response to our lestter dated May 28, 1976.

Geutlamen

Thank you fo: informing us of the correetive and preventive actioms you
documented in response to our correspondence. These actions will be
examined during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

From a telephone conversation between Mr. P. Jerman of this office and
Mr. J. Goldsmith of your staff on June 7, 1976, 1t 1s our vnderstanding
that Mr. Goldsmith will make periodic audits to assure that proper post-
ing 1s maintained and that further items of noncomplisnce are avoided.

Your cooperation with us 1is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Paul R. Nelson, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials Safety
Branch
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